
 

18 January 2021 

 

Southern Trader v486 – Update #1 

 

Dear Valued Customers,  

 

Further to our advice of the 14th of January, the Southern Trader remains at anchorage pending 
COVID-19 clearance for the joining crew, pending clearance the Southern Trader will depart 
Auckland on 29th January and sail on a rotation of Pago Pago ETA 2/2, Apia ETA 4/2, Nuku’alofa ETA 
9/2, Auckland ETA 13/2. 

 

Contingency plan for cargo on this vessel is as follows:  

 

 All fresh produce cargo destined for Apia and Pago Pago has been discharged and returned 
to the cargo interests 

 All dry and hard frozen cargo destined for Apia and Pago Pago will remain on board the 
vessel for her northbound voyage. 

 All cargo destined to Nuku’alofa has been discharged and will be shipped on the Capitaine 
Dampier v177. ETD Auckland 19/1, ETA Nuku’alofa 23/1 

 Receivals for additional northbound cargo on the Southern Trader will be confirmed as soon 
as possible. 
 

 

As always, our focus remains on the health and safety of our crew members and the Countries we 
serve, we appreciate these unforeseen circumstances are causing delays to your cargo and we 
appreciate your patience and support as we work to minimize the impact of the vessels delay.   

 

Sincerely,  

Pacific Forum Line 

 

 

 

 

 

  


